From: Sild, Thomas

Sent: 08 April 2020 11:06
To: Planning

Subject: FW: 65 Camden Square
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

Hi team

Can you please add the below comment to M3? It's already on HPE.
Thanks

Thomas Sild
Planning Officer

Telephone: 020 7974 3686
Sent: 03 February 2020 17:11

To: Sild, Thomas <Thomas.Sild@camden.gov.uk>
Subject: 65 Camden Square

Dear Mr Sild

Re: 65 Camden Square NW1 9XD

Application No: 2019/5408/P

We are writing to you direct to comment and object to this application as the website was not working last Friday
and we have just been able to see the plans.

Although this application removes some of the objections to the last application for this property ( Application No:
2019/2837/P) which was quite rightly refused, we still object on the grounds that the demolition of a perfectly good
existing building will cause unnecessary pollution, noise and disruption and is a waste of energy.

We very much hope that this application will again be refused.

Yours sincerely



